
 
 
 

Email from Mr. John D. Anderson, Depute Head Academic Leadership  

Friday 20th March 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Coursework completion 

We met today with all pupils in S4, S5 and S6 to advise on requirements for coursework 

completion. The college has created a timetable that details coursework submission dates 

(e.g. project work to be submitted to teachers by email) and dates when pupils can come 

into school to complete tasks for specific subjects. We are unable to release this timetable 

today as we are still seeking clarity from the SQA regarding assessment write-ups for certain 

subjects. We will write to you on Monday with further details and a timetable. For now, pupils 

have been advised to work at home towards the deadlines that were set by class teachers. 

Estimated grades 

A number of parents and pupils have been in touch asking for details about estimates and 

evidence for estimates. Again, we are awaiting guidance from the SQA. As soon as we have 

this, we will communicate the details to pupils and parents. 

Schoology 

Pupils were advised that their priority is to complete any outstanding coursework and that 

teachers will post appropriate consolidation activities on Schoology from Monday until the 

Easter break. We will give further updates on this soon. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr John D Anderson  

Depute Head Academic Leadership 
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